
 St. Joseph Parish  

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday 

5:00 p.m.  

Indoor Vigil 

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

Indoor Mass 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m. Indoor 

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children          Tony Burgos              (562) 596-6115 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Joe Voigt                  joe@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy               (562) 370-0769 

                                                                             msanty@verizon.net 

 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                   sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba 

Office Manager:                  Julie Gianessi 
 

Faith Formation Director: Joe Voigt 

(562) 598-0519                 joe@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)         Joe Voigt 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:                                Liz Moreno 

RCIA:                           Deacon Shane & Olga Cuda          olga@stjosephlb.org        
 

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty              (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                     Michelle Reyes       emohcschedule@gmail.com 

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer        (714) 299-6644 

Family Altar Servers                   Monica Wissuchek  stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown          (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger          (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Jan Minter         tchrjan@gmail.com 

Knights Of Columbus                  Marty Vezzetti               (562) 425-0621 

Bereavement Ministry                 May Pace                     maypace@gmail.com 

Engaged Encounter                  Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning             Greg & Beth Gath           (562) 377-5877 

 Project Achieve                          Alida Steinhauser     alida.steinhauser@gmail.com 

Precious Life Shelter               Cynthia San Jose        csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722  

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

  Homebound Ministry                Olga Cuda                  olga@stjosephlb.org 

  Parish Fair                Candice Olson            vandice11@gmail.com  

  Book Club                                 Mary Anne Silvestri         agoodlife@msn.com 

  Environment                             Jessica Gil                tapatia10nov@gmail.com 

  

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  
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Dear Parish Family: 

 

As we enter into the Second week of Advent, our scriptures are full of hope! 

We will hear the prophet Isaiah encouraging us to dream big. We’ll have our 

annual encounter with the cousin of Jesus, John the Baptist who invites us to 

prepare the way of the Lord.  May all of the activities of these December 

weeks be signs to us that the Lord is truly present every day in our generous 

acts of love, service and preparation to celebrate the Birth of the Lord. 

 

This weekend we begin our Christmas Present Drive.  Please pick a card from 

the Christmas tree and thanks for shopping as we prepare our Christmas 

baskets for needy families in our community.  Scroll down to the MBW 

section in this bulletin for all the information!   

 

This Thursday, December 8, is a Holy Day as we celebrate the Immaculate 

Conception of our Blessed Mother.  Masses are as follows: 

 

 Wednesday, December 7 – Vigil Mass at 7:00 PM in church 

 Thursday, December 8 – Masses at 8:00 AM and 7:00 PM in church 

 

At the recent Vigil Mass on Christ 

the King Sunday, St. Joseph’s 

welcomed Eric Heilman into our 

Church Family as Eric made a 

Profession of Faith, celebrated 

the Sacrament of Confirmation 

and received the Lord for the first 

time in the Eucharist.  Eric is the 

new math teacher in our parish 

school and welcome Eric into the 

St. Joseph’s Family! 

 

Our newest Catholic, Eric Heilman with his wife and family!   Continued on Page 4 
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Safeguard the Children - Did You Know? 

Continued from Page 3 

 

Last Sunday, our former intern and now the new Fr. Cesar Carrasco presided 

and preached at our 8:30 Mass on the Grass.  After Mass we enjoyed 

refreshments as Fr. Cesar gave individual First Blessings to many of our 

parishioners.  Fr. Cesar is now serving as the Associate Pastor at St. Mariana de 

Paredes in Pico Rivera.  Please pray for this wonderful Priest and pray for an 

increase in vocations. 

Fr. Cesar offering First Blessings. 

 

Blessings on your Advent journey! 

Msgr. Kevin 

California act protects children online  

The California Age-Appropriate Design Code Act, which was 

signed into law in September, requires companies to assess 

potential harm in how they use data from children (defined as 

any user under 18) in new services or features, and to enact 

plans to reduce risk. Companies are also banned from using 

minors’ information in “materially detrimental” ways, such as 

routing searches for weight loss to photos of supermodels, and from collecting, sharing, or selling a 

minor’s personal information by default. For more information about this new law, read 

“California takes child protection seriously with new online law” on AngelusNews.com. 

https://angelusnews.com/local/california/california-takes-child-protection-seriously-with-new-online-law/
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               NEWS 
 

St. Joseph Catholic School is now accepting applications for Alpha K, Kindergarten, and Grades 1-8 

for the 2023-2024 school year.  

 

Our Early Acceptance Period is now open and parents can apply now online to schedule a tour 

and readiness assessment.  Go to our website (www.sjknights.net) to apply and learn more 

today!  You can also follow us on Instagram @sjknightslongbeach for more information on our 

school.  

 

St. Joseph Catholic School is hiring!   

 

We are looking for a Primary Grades Teaching Assistant.  This is a non-exempt, hourly position 

that would start as soon as possible.  If you are interested, please email your resume and cover 

letter to our school principal, Margaret Alvarez at malvarez@sjknights.net .   

Meditation Ministry 

St. Joseph Meditation Ministry 

will meet in person  

 

Monday,  December 5, 2022 

  

Knights of Columbus Room (PLC -upstairs)  

from 7-8PM.   

 

No meditation experience is necessary.   For 

more information contact Frank McKown at 

310-633-1744. 

 

Project Achieve is a transitional housing 

facility administered by Catholic Charities of 

Long Beach.  Since Covid, Project Achieve is 

currently housing about 15-20 residents.   

 

Two groups of St. Joseph “Guest Chefs” 

currently provide a dinner service to its 

residents every 3rd Monday night of the 

month at 6:00 pm.  One of our two 

alternating volunteer groups will be in need 

of a leader as of January.   

 

If you would like to learn more about this 

very meaningful and fulfilling ministry 

opportunity, please call Tim Clark 

(562) 431-4385 

Project Achieve Guest Chefs 

http://www.sjknights.net/
mailto:malvarez@sjknights.net
https://catholiccharitiesla.org/project-achieve-2/
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Movement for a Better World 

"Whenever we encounter another person in love, we 

learn something new about God."   

Pope Francis 

 

This Weekend – Christmas Present Drive: 

Envelopes are available at all Masses for the 

children we will support for Christmas. They 

contain a child’s name, age, sex, sizes, and 

instructions.  Please return gifts to the parish 

office or church by Dec. 11 at 12:30 pm.   

 

Dec. 17 - Christmas Food and Present 

Distribution:  As a parish community, we will 

support 66 families for Christmas, and Easter. 

Can you help us deliver?  Please contact Tom 

and Marie Newton, (562) 209-1298 

or tjn8343@gmail.com.    

 

Can you help with food box preparation and 

packing? For many fulfilling ways to serve, 

please call Tim Clark (562) 431-4385.  

Skip-a-Meal Donations:   Please be especially 

mindful during the holiday season when our 

needs are greatest.    

Our next Zoom meeting is 

Wednesday, January 11th at 

7pm.  

 

We will discuss:  

 

You Matter: The Human 

Solution by Delia Smith 

 

 

Ms. Smith, UK's best-selling cookery author and 

owner of the Norwich City Football Club, 

encourages people to think more deeply about 

the phenomenon of existence, what it means to 

be a unique human person, and how in unity 

with one another we can build a better future.  

 

All are welcome! 

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  

Book Club 

Have you ever attended CHRIST 

RENEWS HIS PARISH or  

WELCOME?  

 

 

 If you have, we would love to hear from 

you.  Please call or email Joyce at the Parish 

office.  562-594-4657   

or stjoseph@stjosephlb.org. 

WELCOME Retreat 

mailto:tjn8343@gmail.com
mailto:agoodlife@msn.com
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